
 w
w

w
.PublicA

dvocateU
SA

.org 

The first 30 days of President 
Donald Trump’s return to office 
have been nothing short of historic. 

After four years of disastrous 
policies under Joe Biden, Trump 
hit the ground running to dismantle 
the radical Left’s agenda and restore 
pro-Family values to America.

And there was a great deal to fix 
after Biden’s handlers spent their 
administration attacking the fabric 
of our nation. 

From forcing radical “trans” 
ideology into every school to 
promoting DEI propaganda that 

undermines parental rights, their 
reckless agenda corrupted children, 
endangered women, and prioritized 
identity politics over American 
values. 

They weaponized the federal 
government against conservatives, 
promoted lawlessness, and they 
catered mindlessly to the radical 
Homosexual Lobby’s demands.

Eugene Delgaudio, president 
of Public Advocate said: “I took to 
the front lines during the days of 
the Biden Administration, leading 
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In his first week in office, 
President Trump followed Public 
Advocate’s counsel and eliminated 
all federal funding for K-12 schools 
that teach “discriminatory equity 
ideology” and gender ideology to 
children.

The order also calls for all federal 
agencies to end indoctrination in 
schools and protect parental rights.

Department of Education Co-
opted by Left Wing Radicals

“With this Executive Order, 
President Trump put the education 
establishment nationwide on notice 

that the Radical Homosexual Lobby 
is now no longer in charge of our 
schools or our children,” proclaimed 
Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio.

Education Dept. is Rotten to 
the Core

“Our families will once again 
feel safe sending their children 
to school knowing that they are 
learning how to read and write, not 
about radical transgender ideology,” 
added Mr. Delgaudio.

Experts agree the American

Vol. 46 Number 1

continued on page 5

Editorial by Public Advocate President Eugene Delgaudio	    
Trump’s First 30 Days: A Victory for Pro-Family Americans
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Trump Meets Public Advocates’ Challenge
President Protects Kids From Homosexual Indoctrination

continued on page 7

In week one President Trump 
has wrested control from the 
Homosexual Lobby and returned 
it to the parents.

 w
w

w
.publicadvocateusa.org 

Of Opinion
Register 

An Official Publication of Public Advocate Spring 2025

President Trump wasted no time 
implementing Public Advocate’s 
agenda for America’s families.
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One last final insult to 
American families was Joe Biden’s 
Presidential pardons on his way out 
of office.  

With 2024 behind us, one 
issue remains… Biden’s disturbing 
presidential pardons.

He didn’t just pardon his son 
Hunter. Biden pardoned a Chinese 
national, Shanlin Jin, sentenced to 
eight years for possessing thousands 
of child pornography images, 
sending him back to China. 

Worse yet, he also pardoned 
Pennsylvania Judge Conahan, who 
is convicted of selling children 
to a for-profit detention center, 
pocketing $2 million in bribes.

This man still had years left to 
serve, yet Biden set him free.

And with these pardons, Biden 
has sent a clear message that 
protecting criminals matters more 
than protecting Americans.

Biden’s Declining Mental State

Meanwhile, Biden’s declining 

mental state is undeniable. 
Even his defenders now admit 

he has been mentally unfit for a 
long time. 

The meetings are restricted to 
mornings, questions must be pre-
approved, and he’s barely worked 
since before Hurricane Helene.

This raises an urgent question.

Are Biden’s Pardons 
Legitimate

Experts have been left asking, 
“Is Biden truly considering these 
pardons. Is he reviewing each 
case? Does he even know what 
he’s signing, or is he just approving 
whatever aides put in front of him?” 

The Constitution grants the 
President the power to pardon but 
only the President. 

If Biden is confused and 
unaware of his actions, then these 
pardons are not valid and must be 

overturned.
DC insiders claim others have 

been making decisions in Biden’s 
name for years.

“I am calling on Congress to 
challenge these sweeping pardons 
being issued in Biden’s name,” 
exclaimed Mr. Eugene Delgaudio, 
President of Public Advocate. 

Public Advocate Calling on 
Congress to Challenge Biden’s 

Pardons

Mr. Delgaudio believes that 
Congress must challenge these 
sweeping pardons and demand that 
Biden personally explain coherently 
why each of those people deserved 
clemency.

When Biden inevitably fails, 
Congress must act to reverse them.

With Trump now in office, an 
investigation must uncover who 
concealed Biden’s mental decline 
and illegally ran the government on 
his behalf.

“We must demand accountability, 
and we can’t allow Biden’s handlers 
to undermine justice any longer,” 
stated Mr. Delgaudio.
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Mr. Delgaudio believes Congress 
must demand accountability and 
find the Biden handler pardoned 
these dangerous criminals.

Joe Biden’s final act as President 
was to pardon dangerous child sex 
predators rather than protecting 
innocent Americans.
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President Donald Trump has 
put an end to the suffering of young 
female athletes who have been 
forced to compete against much 
larger men who are claiming to be 
women.

In a move that fulfilled a core 
campaign promise, Trump signed an 
executive order putting an end to the 
practice of letting men who identify 
as women compete in female sports.

The Homosexual Lobby is up in 
arms over this decision by Trump as 
they know it is one of the biggest 
setbacks they have experienced in 
the years since the Supreme Court’s 
Obergefell v. Hodges decision 
brought homosexual marriage to the 
entire nation.

Public Advocate Urges 
Further Action

Eugene Delgaudio, the president 
of Public Advocate, reacted with 
thrill at this bold move to kick off 

Trump’s second term.
“Pro-Family have Americans 

received exactly what they were 
hoping for from Trump with this 
decision,” exclaimed Mr. Delgaudio. 

“Young female athletes can 
finally be optimistic about their 
athletic futures after years of having 
to live in fear of being forced to face 
off against bigger and stronger male 
athletes claiming to be women,” 
said Mr. Delgaudio.

Mr. Delgaudio has also urged 
President Trump to continue making 
courageous moves to unwind the 
Homosexual Lobby’s agenda.

“There are still underage 
children throughout the country 
who are being given dangerous so-
called ‘puberty blocker’ drugs that 
are designed to destroy a child’s 
natural biological development,” 
Mr. Delgaudio warned.

“There is still a long way to 

go to stop these horrific practices, 
and I urge President Trump to take 
action,” concluded Mr. Delgaudio.
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Trump Signs Title IX Women’s Sports Protections	    
Executive Order Defends Women
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President Trump’s bold action to 
protect women gives female athletes 
reasons for optimism about the 
future.

After years of pretending there was no difference between men and 
women on his first day in office President Trump signed an Executive 
Order prohibiting men from competing in women’s sports.

Public Advocate has known for 
years that there are only two 
genders, and the American people 
agreed at the polls last November.
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Utilizing online and social 
media techniques, Public Advocate 
has reached a new level of influence 
within the Trump Administration.

In 2024, Public Advocate 
reached over 100 million Americans 
online.

In just the first month of 2025, 
Public Advocate has set a pace 
to double that, reaching up to 200 
million Americans across Facebook, 
YouTube, Instagram, Twitter/X.
com, Rumble and over 20 more 
platforms.

In just a two-week period, 
Public Advocate’s Facebook page 
alone reached 5 million Americans 
using political memes and short 
videos called Reels.

Public Advocate’s important 
role of advising and assisting the 
Trump Administration has been 
in two primary areas: nominee 
confirmations and executive orders.  
“100 million Americans have 
named us the #1 Policy Advocate 

to the Trump Administration, and 
100 million people can’t be wrong,” 
exclaimed Mr. Delgaudio, president 
of Public Advocate.  

Public Advocate played a key 
role in the confirmation of Secretary 
of Defense Pete Hegseth.

Public Advocates Pushes 
Nominees

In the days before his final 
confirmation vote, Public Advocate 
blitzed social media platforms 
demanding support for President 
Trump’s nominees in general and 
Mr. Hegseth in particular. 

Prior to this online ad campaign, 
Mr. Hegseth’s confirmation was 
looking shaky. 

However, after hundreds of 
thousands of ad impressions were 
run, Mr. Hegseth was confirmed 
without further trouble.

“These ads were undoubtedly 
seen by Senators. This pressure 
quickly and efficiently brought 
them around to supporting Trump’s 
nominee – all for only a few hundred 

dollars,” explained Mr. Delgaudio.

President Trump’s Executive 
Orders

Because of Public Advocate, 
President Trump signed executive 
orders to: Ban Transgender surgeries 
on minors, ban male athletes from 
competing in female athletics by 
calling themselves transgender, 
and to ban radical homosexual 
indoctrination from federally funded 
grade schools.  

The Administration has also 
purged the majority of the funding 
that was being funneled to the 
Global Homosexual Agenda. These 
expenses have included promoting 
Transgender ideology and even 
paying for transgender surgeries 
around the world. Finally, they have 
made it a priority to shut down the 
Department of Education.

“Public Advocate has been 
calling for this since the Ed Dept 
was first proposed. Shutting it down 
is a life long dream for me,” said 
Mr. Delgaudio.

Social Media Platform Delivers Key Messages
Public Advocate becomes Trump Policy Advocate

With a stroke of his pen President Trump implemented many of 
Public Advocates Pro-Family agenda undoing Joe Bidens perversion 
campaign.

Public Advocate’s social media 
campaigns have played a key 
role in pushing President Trumps 
nominees across the finish line.
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protests at the White House and 
exposing the radical Transgender 
Agenda. Our grassroots activists 
flooded battleground states -- 
Pennsylvania, Georgia, Virginia, 
Michigan, North Carolina, and 
Wisconsin -- with information, 
mobilizing pro-family voters to 
defend our children and our values.”

The results were resounding. 
Public Advocate’s efforts helped 
secure decisive victories for pro-
family candidates in the House and 
Senate. 

We defended women’s rights, 
restored common sense to education, 
and empowered parents to protect 
their children.

President Trump took swift 
action to reverse the madness we all 
fought so hard against. 

He signed the “Keeping Men 

Out of Women’s Sports” executive 
order, restoring the fairness by 
prohibiting biological males from 
competing in female sports. 

He declared that the Federal 
Government would only acknowledge 
two God-given genders.   

He terminated Biden’s radical 
DEI programs, putting an end to 
divisive identity politics in schools. 

He also signed orders defending 
free speech, restoring religious 
freedoms, and protecting American 
families from the transgender 
ideology that Biden forced on our 
schools.

It’s exactly what America needs, 
and Public Advocate is determined 
to do our part. That’s why we 
launched the Trump Policy Advocate 
Program to support Trump’s bold 
actions, unleashing social media, 

phone calls, billboards, direct mail, 
and text messaging to reach over 
100 million Americans with a clear 
message: Support President Trump’s 
fight for American families.

This is only the beginning. 
Thanks to grassroots activism and 
President Trump’s fearless leadership, 
we are on the path to restoring 
America’s greatness.
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Victory for the Family from page 1

Joe Biden and the Radical Left’s 
perversion is being swept away by 
Public Advocate’s supporters.

Last November during the 
election, President Trump won a 
resounding victory in no small part 

because of the Herculean efforts of 
Public Advocate informing voters 
about the Radical Left’s gender 
extremism.

One of President Trump’s 
first orders of business was an 
Executive Order prohibiting the 
chemical and surgical mutilation 
of minors like Public Advocate 
hero Chloe Cole.

“The castration and mutilation 
of minors, under the guise of 
‘gender affirming care’ is one of 
the worst medical scandals in all 
of Americas history,” exclaimed 
Eugene Delgaudio, President of 
Public Advocate.

This Executive Order means 
countless children and their 
families will be spared from the 
terrible harm of transgender drugs 
and surgeries, while those who 
were harmed will find it easier to 

obtain restitution for the damage 
done to them.

Public Advocate’s Guidance 
Key

“We commend President Trump 
for following Public Advocate’s 
counsel to end this horrendous 
medical malpractice, stated Mr. 
Degaudio.

Now we call on Congress 
to follow the President’s led to 
ensure the transgender industry is 
never allowed to destroy the health 
of another child again,” implored 
Mr. Delgaudio.

Public Advocate Celebrates Another Victory
President Trump Enacts Public Advocate Policy with Stroke of a Pen

Testimony from past victims 
like Public Advocate Champion 
Chloe Cole has forced a reckoning 
in the medical industry.

Want to know more? Sign up for 
the email newsletter at:

www.publicadvocateusa.org



 w
w

w
.P

ub
lic

A
dv

oc
at

eU
SA

.o
rg

 

The Radical Left and their pro-
homosexual allies in Congress are 
desperately lashing out at Public 
Advocate and President Trump 
as they expose and defund their 
perverse agenda across the entire 
world.

U.S. Agency for International 
Development (U.S. AID) has 
secretly funded organizations 
facilitating transgender ideology, 
foreign abortions, and international 
Radical Homosexual organizations 
with billions of taxpayer dollars 
including $50 million dollars for 
condoms in Gaza.

President Defunds Radical 
Homosexual Agenda

“The worldwide propaganda 
effort including $50 million in 
condoms to homosexuals in war 
torn Gaza is on the line”, says 
Eugene Delgaudio President of 
Public Advocate.

The Radical Homosexual Lobby 
will not give up easily.  

Almost 100 USAID employees 
were placed on leave while the 
Administration investigates the 
information that they have been 
conspiring to circumvent Trump’s 
executive orders requiring the 
halting of federal aid funds to 
overseas programs and all diversity, 
equity, and inclusion programs 
within the agency.

“In the 44 years Public Advocate 
has been fighting the Radical 
Homosexual lobby, I have never 
known them to give up, and I don’t 
expect they will now,” said Mr. 
Delgaudio.

“President Trump and his team 
will have their hands full but they 
will have the Public Advocate Army 
standing by their side,” added Mr. 
Delgaudio.

With control of the Senate 
and White House, the radical 
Homosexual Lobby is pressuring 
Democrats to pass their crown 
jewel, the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights. 

Senate Minority Leader Chuck 
Schumer has made it a top priority, 
knowing that with enough pressure, 
weak Republicans might cave.

“Schumer and Biden are furious 
that Public Advocate has blocked 
this bill for years that’s why they are 
coming after us with a vengeance,” 
said Eugene Delgaudio, President 
of Public Advocate.

Despite the heavy Democrat 
support, pro-Family Americans 
have stopped the bill before. 

Nancy Pelosi pushed it through 
the House last year, but it stalled in 
the Senate thanks to unwavering 

conservative opposition. 
Now, with Biden and Kamala 

Harris desperate to deliver on their 
promises before Election Day, the 
pressure is mounting.

This bill would grant special 
privileges to homosexuals and 
transgenders, effectively outlawing 
Traditional Values. 

It would empower federal 
officials to punish those who refuse 
to comply even in churches and 
schools.

“Public Advocate will not 
ever compromise,” Mr. Delgaudio 
affirmed. “Spineless Republicans 
may sell out under pressure, but 
true conservatives know there is 
no middle ground on morality.” 
Explained Mr. Delgaudio

With millions reached weekly 
on social media, Public Advocate is 

standing firm.
“The radical Left may outspend 

us, but they will never outwork us,” 
vowed Mr. Delgaudio.
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Gay Bill of Special Rights Remains a Threat
Public Advocate Stands Firm Against the Homosexual Lobby

Public Advocate of the United States Newsletter - Spring 2025

Chuck Schumer is panicked over 
how he will repay his masters in 
the Radical Homosexual Lobby.

American Taxpayers Funding Perversion Worldwide
Homosexual Lobby Secrets Coming to Light  

President Trump and Elon Musk 
have uncovered a US Taxpayer 
funded secret money pipeline to 
international Radical Homsexual 
organizations.
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Controversy is swirling after 
Hollywood rewarded one of the 
most comically bad movies in 
recent memory with 13 nominations 
and 4 victories at the Golden Globe 
awards.

Emilia Perez, a movie about 
a drug lord who decides to get a 
sex change operation to become 
a “woman,” surpassed far more 
prominent and popular movies, 
likely due to the “woke” theme that 
the movie was intended to convey.

Online movie critics immediately 
seized on one song that is prominently 
featured in the musical. 

The song in question is called 
“La Vaginoplastia” and is about sex 
change surgery. Even liberal media 
outlets like The Tab noted that the 
song was getting “utterly dragged” 
online.

This, however, did not dissuade 
the Academy Awards voters from 
giving the movie award after award 
at one of the biggest Hollywood 
events of the year.

“It’s clear that Academy Awards 
voters care more about promoting 

the narratives of the Homosexual 
Lobby than they do about rewarding 
good movies,” declared Eugene 
Delgaudio, President of Public 
Advocate.

Public Advocate Lambastes 
Hollywood

Mr. Delgaudio advised movie 
fans to avoid relying on the 

Academy Awards to decide which 
movies to watch.

“Public Advocate has been 
warning people about Hollywood’s 
anti-Family agenda for many years 
now, and the Academy Awards have 
once again proven that they exist 
to shove the Homosexual Lobby’s 
radical agenda down people’s 
throats, not to celebrate the best 
movies,” explained Mr. Delgaudio.

public education system is a disaster.
Thanks to years of bending the 

knee to Left-wing activists, fewer 
than a third of 8th grade students fail 
to clear a minimum reading level 
and nearly 40 percent are unable to 
do math at a basic level.

Even as this crisis has grown, 
the radicals who took over schools 
have continued to double down on 
indoctrinating students into left-
wing fantasies like Critical Race 
Theory and Radical Gender Theory.

Billions of tax dollars have been 
wasted teaching elementary school 
students that gender is “fluid” and 
“Molly has two Daddies” instead of 

reading, writing, and arithmetic.

Public Advocate Will Work 
Every Day to Safeguard our 

Victories’

“I must thank President Trump 
for implementing Public Advocate’s 
long-running effort to bring sanity 
back to America’s schools and 
returning child rearing back to the 
parents, exclaimed Mr. Delgaudio. 
We look forward to working with 
the Administration to ensure this 
commonsense Executive Order 
is implemented effectively,” Mr. 
Delgaudio proudly declared.   
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Trump’s Executive Orders from page 1

Public Schools will finally stop 
indoctrinating and start teaching 
students thanks to Public Advocate 
and President Trump.

Hollywood’s continues promoting the Homsexual Agenda hitting an 
all-time low with a movie celebrating transgender drug dealers.

Comically Bad Transgender Movie Sweeps Academy Awards	   
Hollywood Pushes Back Against Traditional Values
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By: Hon. Eugene Delgaudio
President,

Public Advocate On The Move

I watched the swearing in of President Donald 
Trump on January 20th with a great deal of pride.  
I knew what a critical role Public Advocate 
played during the Presidential campaign exposing 
the moral deviance of the Democratic ticket and 
all the wicked plans they had for America.  

And with each Executive Order that President 
Trump signed enacting one more plank of the 
Public Advocate agenda, I was never more 
grateful for each and every one of you.

For one brief moment, the relentless march of 
the Homosexual Lobby had been stalled.

But I also felt a sense of foreboding.  You 
see, our faith, our freedoms, our Family, and 
our belief in Traditional Values that have made 
America so strong, are hated and held in disdain 
by those on the radical left.

And I know that they will never give up 
trying to make the Country I love a modern-day 
Sodom and Gomorrah.

Over the past four years, You and I have 
suffered first-hand the depths that the Radical 
Homosexual Lobby will stoop to impose their 
will on God fearing Americans.

Mutilating little children’s bodies with 
life destroying sex change operations without 
parental consent.

Erasing the very idea of womanhood by 

denying the obvious and natural existence of only 
two genders.

By demanding we worship a nameless 
faceless Government as America’s God and erase 
any remaining vestiges of our Founding Fathers. 

But in my 44 years at Public Advocate, I have 
learned that pro-Family Americans like you will 
never abandon me when it is the darkest. Instead, 
together you and I stand strong and fight back.

I know that the Lord will continue to bless 
our pro-Family movement, and I am humbled 
by your continued support for Public Advocate’s 
fight to defend Traditional Values.

These are the times my wife Sheila and I are 
most grateful for all you do.

Thank you again for standing with Public 
Advocate as we defend Traditional Values and 
American Morality from the Homosexual Lobby 
and the anti-Christian Left.

With gratitude and humility,

 


